
Update on previous appeal transcript 
 

The appeal that we did to the public last October was very successful, we've received 
many thousands of calls which has given us some very interesting new information. 
What I would like to say particularly today as we come back to the public is that 
what we are not saying is the appeal that we did before is now no longer relevant 
because it very clearly is for us. The sighting of the man walking down towards the 
centre of Praia de Luz at 10 o clock on the 3rd May with the child that looked like 
Madeleine McCann, we still have not identified who that man is and so if it is you and 
there's an innocent explanation then please come forward. Some of the other e-fits 
that we put into the public domain are also still unidentified so that October appeal is 
still very much live. 
 


